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POWERS/AGNESS ROAD NEWSLETTER 
Progress Report 

 
Tidewater Contractors spent most of the week doing small projects around Mill and Hayes 
Creek. They also began winterizing some of the project sites. However, the subcontractor was 
busy with bridge work at Hayes Creek. They were able to pour another abutment and also place 
the girders on the bridge.  

   
             Hayes  Creek - unloading girders                          Hayes  Creek bridge deck 
 

Construction Scheduled for the week of Sept. 26th 
Crews will continue to work at the Hayes Creek and  begin the support concrete work for the 
inplace girders. Work will continue for a couple more weeks  prior to opening of the new bridge 
and removal of the temporary bypass.  
 
                                                          Traffic Information 
As construction activities continue this upcoming week, expect delays of  less  than 30 minutes.  
.  

Contractor’s Work Schedule 
 

Monday thru Friday, Hours: 7am – 6pm 
 

All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

 

Larry Sharp, Consultant Manager 
*primary contact 

LarrySharp@banc3.com 
PO Box 0406 

Powers, OR 97466 
Phone (541) 439-2087 
Fax (541) 439-2089 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
Phone (360) 619-7769 
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